
The Terry Fox National School Run/Walk Day   
  
Bessborough is pleased to announce that we will be participating 
in The Terry Fox National School Run/Walk on ​Friday October 
9th​ weather permitting.  ​No rain date will be scheduled at this 
time. 
 
Grades 5/6 - 8​ will walk around the perimeter of  the South Yard and tarmac and continue on the 
sidewalk along the fence around the field.  Teachers assigned to the individual classes will be on 
hand to supervise and assist students along the way.  
Kindergarten - Grade 4/5 ​will walk around the perimeter of the soccer field in the South Yard. 
Again, the teachers assigned to the individual classes will be on hand to supervise the walk.  
 
The run is scheduled as follows: 
 

 Walking around the 
perimeter of South Yard.  

Walking around the 
perimeter of the Soccer 
Field in the South Yard 

Period 1 8:55 am - 9:15 am  8A Casey 3A Chong 

Period 1 9:20 am - 9:40 am 7B Chow 3B King 

Period 2 9:45 am - 10:05 am 7A Standing Kindergarten * 

Period 2 10:10 am - 10:30 am 7C Reid Kindergarten * 

Period 3 10:50 am - 11:10 am 5/6 Buksner 2A Thurow 

Period 3 11:15 am - 11:35 am 5/6 Ho 2B Philps 

Period 4 12:40 pm - 1:00 pm 8D Malouin 4/5 Day 

Period 4 1:05 pm - 1:25 pm 8C Ciobanu 4/5 Jain 

Period 5 1:30 pm - 1:50 pm 6/7 Ivan 1A  Gamm 

Period 5 1:55 pm - 2:15 pm   

Period 6 2:35 pm - 2:55 pm  8B Chang 1B Leishman 

● Kindergarten classes to figure out a schedule which works best for them during 
Period 2.  

 
 
 
All students will take part in this school event.  Please ensure your child is wearing clothing 
suitable for physical activity and appropriate for the weather.  
  



This year pledge forms will ​NOT​ be available at school, all donations will be ​COLLECTED 
ONLINE​.  You can donate directly or students can set up their online page at: 
http://www.terryfox.ca/BessboroughDriveSchoolToronto 
. 
You can also order Terry Fox t-shirts and have proceeds added to your fundraising total at: 
Order Terry Fox t-shirts:  
  
We are very proud to be associated with The Terry Fox Foundation and believe that our 
involvement will launch a successful, positive and meaningful school year.  Our goal is to have 
every student participate in The Terry Fox Run/ Walk and surpass last year’s fundraising total of 
$8,531.25.  This year, let’s try and reach $9,000 plus! 
 
We are confident that we can realize this goal with the full participation of the school community. 
We hope to count on your support.  Let’s keep Terry’s dream to find a cure for cancer alive! 
  

 
Thanks! 
  
The Bessborough Terry Fox Team 

http://www.terryfox.ca/BessboroughDriveSchoolToronto
https://terryfox.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c16f8b6c2b735d53eb75ef97&id=bd911d0f5f&e=b0226956a6

